
41st Annual Meeting Recap 
 

 
Thank you to all of those that braved the winter storm and attended our 41st Iron Blosam 
Annual Owner’s Meeting! Even with the snow, those in attendance were rewarded with a 
beautiful and colorful day!  
 
This year, Owners had the opportunity to meet with Bob Bonar, Snowbird Resort 
President and CEO to hear updates on exciting things happening at Snowbird. Following 
Bob’s presentation, Harry Stillwell, Chair of the Nominating Committee, conducted 
elections whereby Ted Neff, Board incumbent, Margie Eliason and James Hadfield were 
elected to the Board of Directors.  
 
Following the election, owners had the opportunity to hear from Dave Cowley, 
Snowbird’s Controller of Finance, who presented a review of the Owner’s financial status 
(owners desiring a copy of the Independent Auditor’s Financial Report may contact the 
Iron Blosam Owner Services department to receive a copy); Jim Maxwell, General 
Manager of the Iron Blosam Lodge, delivered updates on many great improvements and 
renovations at the lodge. Some of the highlights included: updates to the Iron Blosam 
outdoor/indoor entry, completion of the renovated Lobby and Den areas, new track 
lighting, chairs and microwaves in select units, restoration of artwork, and maintenance 
week repairs. Jim then concluded by presenting a ‘Spirit of the Iron Blosam’ award to 
Sandi Merrick, longtime Board member, to thank her for her time and talents on the 
Board of Directors.   
 
The meeting was then turned over to the Ted Neff, Iron Blosam Board President, to give 
the President’s report. He thanked the Board and Management for their time and hard 
work invested in keeping the Iron Blosam running smoothly. He also thanked owners for 
their loyalty and support for the Association. He invited any interested parties to sign up 
to serve on the Iron Blosam committees. He reminded Owners that their participation is 
important and that the Board appreciates the opportunity to hear directly from them. 
Overall, it was a very productive and informative event! 
 
 


